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	Comments


At its October 13, 2011 meeting, the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS) considered Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 381.  After discussion, ROS voted to recommend rejection of NPRR381.  There was one abstention from the Municipal Market Segment.  All Market Segments were present for the vote. 
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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